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Winter
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Jan 1-7 : Winter Break
Jan 8 : School Re-opens
Jan 9-12 : Grade 12 English Language Arts Standard Test 
Jan 17-20 : WIT Varsity Boys Basketball Tournament
Jan 23 : Grade 12 Applied Mathematics Achievement Test
Jan 24 : Grade 12 Essential Mathematics Achievement Test
Jan 25 : Grade 12 Pre-Calculus Mathematics Achievement Test
Jan 25 : Automotive Panel in the Theatre
Jan 26-31 : Assessment Week

Upcoming Events:
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FOR LUNCH
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Parents are reminded that once a student turns 18, we require a
waiver signed by the student to enable us to provide information to
parents regarding the learning of the student. Waivers are mailed
home the month before the student turns 18. Please talk to your child
about this requirement before their 18th birthday.

Using your cell phone, download and install the SchoolMessenger
app from the Apple Store or the Google Play Store (or from the
links at https://go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the
app, select Sign Up to create your account. Select Attendance then
Report an Absence.
Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. The
first time you use the website, select Sign Up to create your
account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence.
Call the toll-free number 1-855-278-4513 to report an absence using
the automated phone system.

To enhance our existing absence-checking procedure, Tec-Voc is using a
student absence reporting system called Safe Arrival. Safe Arrival will
make it easy for you to report your child's absence. Parents/Guardians are
asked to report their child(rens) absence in advance using any of these 3
methods: 
 

 
These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week. Future absences
can be reported at any time. Thank you for your patience and cooperation
as we implement this system.
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More information regarding Tec-Voc happenings can be found at
www.tecvoc.ca or on X at @tecvocwpg.

Safe ArrivalSafe Arrival

STUDENTS TURNING 18YRS OF AGESTUDENTS TURNING 18YRS OF AGE
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Tec-Voc is hosting a Blood Drive on
Thursday, December 7. Students 17 or
older who are interested in donating
blood should pick up a permission slip
from Ms. Romo in room 307 and attend
the meeting on Tuesday, December 5 at
lunch. Spaces are limited! Your donation
can save a life!

BLOOD DONATION DRIVEBLOOD DONATION DRIVE

Homework Club is taking place
every Wednesday after school

until 5:00pm in Room 124.
Students can bring homework
of any kind and we will do our
best to provide help if needed. 

Snacks will also be provided! 

HOMEWORK CLUBHOMEWORK CLUB
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Tec-Voc is organizing a Hamper Drive to

support families in need within our
community. All donated items will go

directly to families who could use a little
extra support during this holiday

season.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude in
advance for your generosity and
unwavering support towards our

hamper drive.

WINTER HAMPER DRIVEWINTER HAMPER DRIVE

STUDENT ACCIDENT STUDENT ACCIDENT INSURANCEINSURANCE
Information regarding Voluntary Student

Accident Insurance from Old Republic Insurance
Company of Canada are now available. If you are

interested in learning more about the Student
Accident Insurance which can be purchased for
your student(s) visit the WSD website for more

information. 

To purchase a plan visit
https://manitobastudentinsurance.ca or call

1(800)-463-5437. 

Printed copies of the brochure are also available
in the school office. 
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